
The Believers Ball 
Frequently Asked Questions 

 
Q: When and where will The Believers Ball be held? 
A: The Believers Ball will be held on Sunday, October 12, 2025, from 5pm to 9pm at the 
Mariott Hartford/Windsor. The address of the venue is 28 Day Hill Road, Windsor CT 06095 
 
Q: How much are tickets? 
A: Tickets are $150 per person 
 
Q. How can I purchase Tickets? 
A. Tickets may be purchased online, or in person in the church lobby via cash, check or credit 
card. Checks should be made payable to LCCI.  To purchase tickets online, scan the QR code. 
 
Q. Are payment plans available? 
A. Yes! We offer a convenient payment plan option. You can make three installment payments of 
$50 each, due on the first Sunday of each month, starting in July. 
Payment Schedule: July 6, 2025, August 3, 2025, September 7, 2025 
 
Q: What is the attire? 
A: The Believers Ball is a formal, black-tie event. 

Q. Can children attend if I purchase a ticket for them? 
A. Ticketed children aged 16 and older are welcome to attend. 
 
Q. How can I get involved? 
A: There are many ways to support The Believers Ball! 
• Purchase a ticket or sponsor a table 
• Submit or collect advertisements for the Souvenir Ad Booklet 
• Donate or gather items for the Silent Auction 
• Spread the word—share the event through word of mouth and social media 
Your involvement makes a big difference! 
 
Q. How can I learn more about The Believers Ball? 
A. Attend a Believers Ball information session. Information Sessions will be held Sundays at 
12:45pm on the following dates: 
June 22, 2025 
July 20, 2025 
August 17, 2025 
 
Q: Can I donate to The Believers Ball instead of buying a ticket? 
A: Absolutely! Donations can be made by using the QR code or by using our existing forms of 
giving and designating Believers Ball in the Notes section. 



 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scan the QR Code to Purchase Tickets, Sponsorships or Make a Donation 

 


